
From: Reifman, David 
Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2016 8:39 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Fwd: Erie House Follow-Up  
  
Steve - I attended this event tonight in my official capacity.   Thanks  
 
David L. Reifman  
Commissioner  
City of Chicago Department of Planning and Development 



CLICK HERE TO MAKE YOUR RESERVATION!

www.eriehouse.org/futureofpromise
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